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Clearing Notice

TO: ErisX Members and Participants

FROM: ErisX Treasury Operations

NOTICE: #22-02CN

NOTICE DATE: June 29, 2022

PUB. DATE: June 29, 2022

SUBJECT: Notification of Ethereum Gray Glacier Hard Fork

Ethereum will be undergoing the Gray Glacier hard fork at Block 15,050,000 which is
expected to be on June 30, 2022 around 5:50am Central Time. This fork delays the
difficulty-bomb which is a pre-requisite in the transition from PoW to PoS.

The Ethereum network will be undergoing a scheduled network upgrade at block
15,050,000 but no disruption to service is expected.

Members may not see incoming transactions during the upgrade process. If necessary,
transactions will be posted to members' accounts shortly thereafter.

Please contact Treasury Operations or Client Services should you have any questions
regarding this Clearing Notice.
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